Government College of Education, Sector 20D, Chandigarh
Action Taken Report on Feedback

Dated 15-05.2024

Feedback performa with analysis for all the subjects of B.Ed. | I cemester (2023-
35), BE IV" semester (2022-24), M.Ed. 1™ semester (2023-25). M.Ed. V"
semester (2022-24) and PGDGC 11™ semester (2023-24) were sent to the official e-
mail id of the College, Computer Lab Incharge and also sent to the NAAC
Committee for further action. Discussions about feedback were held at the staft
mecting on May 06, 2024, and all faculty members were invited to make
suggestions about how the feedback process could be improved. The responses
given by the students were discussed by the Principal and the soft copies of these
responses would be uploaded by computer incharge. The Principal congratulated
the teachers for getting good feedback and also advised those teachers who got
fewer remarks in the feedback, to look at their weaknesses and improve
accordingly. The Principal cautioned the teachers of PGDG&C for not showing
sincerity in the feedback process.

Aside from the student feedback, the responses of the school principal, school
mentor, alumni, parents, and teachers were also uploaded to the college website

and duly signed by the Principal and the Coordinator Feedback Commitiee.
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